

May 9, 2021

Dear SVMS Families,

Our annual SVMS Home School Association election took place at our May 5, 2021 board meeting. We thank everyone that participated in the process. We are pleased to announce the results:

- CO-VICE PRESIDENTS: Jessica Alperti and Carla Ashukian
- PRE SCHOOL REPRESENTATIVE: Jenny Mangold
- PRIMARY SCHOOL REPRESENTATIVE: Karen Benson
- MIDDLE SCHOOL REPRESENTATIVE: Mary Magnier

In additional to the newly elected, the following 2020-2021 HSA Board Members will retain their board positions for the 2021-2022 school year:

- SECRETARY: Amanda McNamara (serving Year Three of 1-5 year commitment)
- TREASURER and ASSISTANT TREASURER: Annette Draeger and Nicole Van Slyck (serving Year Two of 2-5 year commitment)

Our search for President/Co-Presidents continues. With no current candidate for the role of President, two recent Presidents, Nicole Van Slyck and I, agreed to work together, in an "emeritae" capacity, with the new Co-Vice Presidents, until a new President is recruited: hopefully, within the succeeding weeks. The work by the recent Presidents in an emeritae capacity will be limited to this transitional capacity. If you are interested in applying for the role of HSA President or Co-Presidents and lead our team of parent leaders, please reach out to us at: symshsapres@gmail.com.

We thank all members of the HSA Board who will move on next year: Sheila Borges Rajguru, Vice President; Melissa Teagan, Primary School Representative; and Jennifer Blunda, Middle School Representative. We appreciate your service to our school.

Our annual distribution of the Sign Up Genius for HSA Committee Chairs and Volunteers will be distributed in the coming weeks. As always, we thank you for your commitment to the work of our Home School Association with the gift of your time.

Sincerely, Jen Nolan, HSA President 2020-2021